
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 17, 2023 

            Contact: Alison Jakubcin 
      Marketing Specialist 

  989-354-1531 
  ajakubcin@aaacu.com 

   
AAACU Receives Community Outreach Award 

Alpena, MI, November 17, 2023 – 
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union 
(AAACU) recently was presented with 
a Community Outreach Award. 

At the Rogers City Area Chamber of 
Commerce Annual Dinner, AAACU 
was presented with the Community 
Outreach Award, a brand-new award 
through the Chamber given to an 
organization that exhibits outstanding 
volunteering efforts and community 
contribution. 

AAACU is honored to be the first 
recipient of this award and proud to volunteer and give back to our communities. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of October 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 45,932 members with 
total assets equal to $760,881,471. 

Pictured: Martin Zdybel, Donald Mills, Tom Dullack, JT Dullack, Karen Spens, 
Barbara Mills, Jenny Zdybel, Jolene St. Charles, Kaleb St. Charles, Gary 

Altman, LeAnn Schultz, and Bob Schultz 
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